U.S. Department of Labor Office of Workers’ Compensation Programs
Division of Energy Employees Occupational
lliness Compensation
Washington, D.C. 20210

. SEP 27 201
Memorandum For: District Directors and Regional Directors,
DEEOIC
K J&(&ﬂ
From: Rachel P. Leiton,
Director, DEEOIC
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This memorandum serves as the final notice to the district offices regarding the results
of the 2016 Accountability Review.

Attached to this memorandum are the final scoring results for each district office based
on the eight Accountability Review categories. Overall, the scoring demonstrates a high
level of performance in case adjudication and benefit processing. Each of the offices
received above 90% on almost every category. I commend all the district office staff for
the commitment shown in producing these positive results.

I look forward to working with you to maintain and exceed our performance
expectations in 2017. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this
memorandum or its attachments, please contact me at 202-354-9507.

Cc: Leonard Howie, Director, OWCP
Enclosures: Overall Summary by Category for All DEEOIC District Offices

Overall Summary by Category for Each DEEOIC District Office
Final AR-1 form by Category for Each DEEOIC District Office



